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The link that you give in FOI 599220322 only has data up until 2017.  The 
Treasury has not produced data since then hence the request.  I'd be grateful 
if you could provide the information for the years since 2017 or provide a link 
to such data (I have been unable to find one and the Treasury have confirmed 
that they have not produced such data). 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The treasury undertook a collection of PFI data in January 2022 and the 
figures will be published in due course once it has been ratified by Treasury. 
(Currently we do not have an exact date for publication.) 
 
The link provided should direct you to the latest data once this has occurred; 
until then therefore the information requested remains exempt under Sec 22 
of the FOI as it is intended for future publication. 
 
As clarified when Treasury undertook the recent collection and that the link 
should give latest data once ratified by Treasury. 
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